
  Eccleston C.E. Aided Primary School 

                Eaton Road, Eccleston, Chester CH4 9HD           
                    Telephone: 01244 981000                            
              Email: admin@ecclestonprimary.cheshire.sch.uk 
 

Dear Parents 
 
I am sure we are all looking forward to a new academic year and with it, the prospect of a 
return to more normal patterns of schooling.  
 
To help you get ready, we are sending you information on our uniform policy and  
purchase options. The reason for this is that the Covid-19 pandemic has severely impacted 
manufacturers and suppliers worldwide – demand for uniform will be high and we want to 
make sure you have every opportunity to order what you need early. 
 
After last year, we’ve seen that shopping for uniform in June and July is vital in today’s 
climate. It’s essential we support our uniform suppliers, Monkhouse, by shopping in these 
earlier months so that in turn, they can ensure you receive the best service  
possible and guarantee your child will go back to school with everything they need. It is key 
that we encourage shopping in June and July so that you can make the most out of 
shopping with Monkhouse and join them in a successful Back to School. 
 
Monkhouse have created a new Parent Guide which is available on their website at 
www.monkhouse.com/parentguide.   
 
The guide includes details of: 
 

• Our school uniform and prices 
• How to order online or in store 
• How to book a personalised 1:1 store appointment 
• Offers and promotions on essential and accessory items 
• New click and collect options 
• Everything you need for back to school  
• Parent newsletter 
• Extended free returns until 11th September 
• Late night shopping times 

 
We know that our students take pride in their uniform and that feeling good about what 
they wear to school helps them be at their best. You can find full details of our uniform and 
sportswear policies on our website. 
 
Should you have any queries about your requirements please contact Monkhouse’s customer 
service team: 
 

Tel: 0161 476 7216 - Monday to Friday - 8.30AM to 5PM 

Email: web@monkhouse.com 

 

We hope this information is useful and helps you prepare for a successful year ahead.  
 
Yours  
Liz Breakwell 
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